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11th February 2020
Dear Parent/Carer and children,
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It’s back by popular demand!!

On Thursday 5th March, we will be celebrating World Book Day in school. Like two years ago we will be celebrating the theme, ‘Book Reports’ but with a difference!
Who needs to do a boring book report when you can do a T-SHIRT BOOK REPORT?

Your child is being asked to choose a book they have read and create a t-shirt book report on that book at home. We want children to be as imaginative as they can in order to share their love of that book. During World Book Day children will share their book report to other children in their class and possibly other classes.
How:

Choose a plain t-shirt (preferably white as their creativity will stand out more) and turn it into a book report. Children can write on it, add pictures (draw, paint, iron on, glue things on etc) that represent the book. They could write a summary/blurb of the book, include a favourite quote or two, list characters etc, the choice is all theirs. It would be amazing if the t-shirt is full of creativity.

Be sure to include the following things on your book report:

1. The title, authors name and YOUR name

2. Pictures/images

3. Fill up the t-shirt - add as much detail as you can

4. Include writing or text on the shirt.

Know your book report well enough to present it to your class whilst you’re wearing it!
When:

Children will need to come to school on Thursday 5th March wearing their book report t-shirt instead of school shirt and tie. Other school uniform clothing (school trousers, school skirts and school shoes) will be expected on the day.
Each class will vote on the t-shirt they think is the most interesting and well-presented which will then be displayed in the library for all to see. These children will be asked to bring their book report t-shirt back into school the following day.
So the challenge is set, start reading and get making!
Thanks,

Mrs J Lancaster
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